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We would like to acknowledge the Traditional Custodians of the land on which we gather today, the Gunaikurnai people.                                                             
We pay our respects to their elders past, present and emerging. We extend that respect to all people. 

We would especially like to acknowledge the land on which our school stands and ask everyone to show respect to the environment and all that it includes. 
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Year 6 Camp Notes and 

Medical forms need to be 

returned by Friday 27th 

May 

Just a reminder that all students should now be in Full Winter Uniform. 

Girls - Winter  tunic or skirts or navy ‘Midford’ pants. Navy tights. 

Boys  - Long pants 

Track pants on sports days at the start of the day. Shorts can be worn underneath. 

Student should bring a jumper to school everyday - don’t forget to label your uniform! 

GOOD 

LUCK 
TO OUR 

WINTER SPORTS TEAMS  

NEXT 

WEEK 



 

  Dates for the Calendar 

Term 2 MAY 2022  

Week 5 Friday 27th Winter Sports Day 

 Sunday 29th 9.00am Confirmation Commitment Mass 

Week 6 Tuesday 31st 9.10am Class Mass Year 6 
Class Prayer Year 2 

 JUNE  2022  

 Thursday 2nd  Regional Cross Country 
5.00pm Confirmation parent/child workshop 1 

 Friday 3rd 9.10am Class Mass Year 5 
2.30pm Assembly: Year 4 
Reconciliation @ Toorloo Arm PS 

Week 7 Monday 6th  3.30pm–5.30pm Collaborative Conferences 

 Tuesday 7th 3.30pm–5.30pm Collaborative Conferences 

 Wednesday 8th 3.30pm–5.30pm Collaborative Conferences 

Week 8  Monday 13th Queens Birthday Holiday 

Week 9 Tuesday 21st - 24th Year 6 Melbourne Camp 

 Friday 24th 9.10am GHC Assembly : Year 2 
2.15pm Term 2 ends 

Sat:  21/5  St Joseph’s    Swan Reach  5.00pm 
Sun:  22/5  St Brendan’s   Lakes Entrance  9.00am 
  St Colman’s   Orbost   11.00am 
Tues:  24/5  St Brendan’s   Lakes Entrance  9.30am  
Wed:  25/5  St Colman’s   Orbost   9.30am  
Fri:  27/5  St Brendan’s—Year 6  Lakes Entrance  9.10am   
Sat:  28/5  St Brendan’s   Lakes Entrance  9.30am  
Sun:  29/5  St Brendan’s   Lakes Entrance  9.00am  
  St Colman’s   Orbost   11.00am  

Baptism Information Sessions for 2022 
 for babies & preschoolers  

Saturdays @ 11am in St Brendan's Church  

May - nil   -   June - nil -   July 2nd    
Aug 6th     Sept 3rd  - Oct 1st  -   Nov 5th 

Change of date: The Confirmation Commitment Mass which was originally 

scheduled for this coming Sunday, 22nd May, will now be held on Sunday 

29th May at 9am in the Church.  



What a great turn out we had to Year One’s Class Prayer service on Tuesday. It was wonderful to have 

so many mums, dads and grandparents, as well as Mr Hamer and Fr Hiep, come along to join in. 

The children had worked hard beforehand, with everyone having an area they were charged with    

preparing. They did a great job— well done Year One! 



 

What have we been up to in Out of School Hours Care (OSHC)?? 

On Monday the 9th May the Children attended the Dinosaur and fossil Museum at the East Gippsland Shire library that was run 

by the Melbourne Museum. The children were able to touch real fossils and see the replicas of large dinosaur bones. This was 

great timing as the children have been making fossils and learning about Dinosaurs.  

From the 2nd to the 6th of May the children engaged in a fundraiser for ‘Open Reading Doors’ ran by the Literacy foundation. All 

money raised was donated to Indigenous communities to help them have books within their education settings. Here at OSHC 

we were donated LOTS of books so thought this would be a great way for children to help the broader community and fellow 

students across Australia. Our goal was $98 but we ended up raising $108! The children were extremely proud of their  

achievements! 

The world around us has been another focus this term so far, the children have been creating landmarks in craft, researching 

Australian Animals and viewing pictures of what other schools look like in remote Australia and other countries. We are       

currently in the process of connecting with a childcare centre/school in Yuendumu to engage in pen pals. This will allow the 

children to see what other schools are like in the Middle of Australia.  

 

  

   

Outside School Hours Care (OSHC) 

‘Where every child is an active participant in  

their individual learning’ 

What is Gumnuts OSHC? 

Gumnuts OSHC is a service that provides professional, fun 

and safe care for children outside normal school hours. 

We provide before school care and after school care at 

Lakes Entrance Primary. 

Our educators will drop off your child to school and we 

pick them up after school. Before school care starts at 

7am, After school care finishes at 6pm. We provide a 

healthy breakfast and afternoon snack for the children. 

If you would like more information please contact      

Gumnuts Early Learning Centre on (03) 5144 6952 or by 

email gumnutselc@netspace.net.au 



Hip Hop Fun  

By Tulli and Jade  

 

On Wednesday the 18th of May, 2022, we had a dance performance by IOP Hip Hop as well 

as a dance workshop. IOP stands for Indigenous Outreach Program. Different dance crews 

travel around Australia including regional and remote areas, showcasing their amazing 

dance skills to schools.  Each grade had the chance  to learn a dance which was a great 

experience for everyone. We also got the chance to show off our own   freestyle dance 

moves.  As well as having a great time dancing, IOP Hip Hop brought an important    

message to have ‘No Shame, Be Proud and Respect’.  We would like to say a big thank 

you  to Fiona Yates for organising a great day and thank you Leslie, Francesca and 

Matty for coming to St Brendan’s. We hope everyone had a fun day.  
 

NO SHAME  

BE PROUD  

RESPECT  



 

YEAR  

LEVEL OF 

THE 

WEEK 

Foundation Foreshore Excursion 



 

Victorian Premiers’ Reading Challenge 

The Victorian Premiers’ Reading Challenge is now open and St Brendan’s is excited to be participating. 
The PRC application offers a range of exciting features including: 
• access to a library catalogue (including book images and blurbs) 
• a modern user-friendly interface 

• rewarding  students with badges as challenge milestones are achieved 

• the option for students to mark books as a favourite, give them a star rating or complete a book             
review 

 
The Challenge is open to all Victorian children from birth to Year 10 in recognition of the importance of 
reading for literacy development. It is not a competition; but a personal challenge for children to read a 
set number of books by 2nd September 2022. 
 
Children from Foundation to Year 2 are encouraged to read or ‘experience’ 30 books with their parents 
and teachers. Children from Year 3 to Year 10 are challenged to read 15 books. 
 
All children who meet the Challenge will receive a certificate of achievement signed by the Victorian 
Premier and former Premiers. 
 
To read the Premier’s letter to parents, view the booklist and for more information about the Victorian 
Premiers’ Reading Challenge, visit: https://www.vic.gov.au/premiers-reading-challenge  
The Premiers Reading Challenge has an online recording system which is intended for students to enter 
their books at home.   
 

Student wishing to participate, need to send Katrina an email at: kwykes@lakesent.catholic.edu.au 
They will then be sent their username, password and details to access the online computer system.  

Thank you for helping make our 2022 Book Fair a success 

The school would like to thank you for the generous support towards our book fair.   

A Scholastic Book Fair is a unique and rewarding experience and is the best way to support your school 

reading program and acquire much-needed resources for your school.  The school receives a commission 

from the sales and this year we sold $3505.98.00 worth of books.   

This entitles the school to spend $876.49.00 on new books and school resources.  

Please know how much you've helped our students and how much  

we all appreciate all you support. 

https://www.vic.gov.au/premiers-reading-challenge
mailto:kwykes@lakesent.catholic.edu.au





